
The Indiana Department of Environmental Management is accepting public 
comments on the Voluntary Remediation Work Plan for the Old Fort Wayne 
Former MGP Site, located at 305 East Superior Street in Fort Wayne, Indiana. 

 
IDEM is seeking public comments on the Remediation Work Plan submitted by Northern 
Indiana Public Service Company, Site #6040704; ACS #V40JK as part of their 
fulfillment of a voluntary cleanup. 

 
The Remediation Work Plan and all site documents are available on the internet at: 

 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
Virtual File Cabinet. Type the following address into your browser:  
http://vfc.idem.in.gov/   
In the top right corner of the page, select “Content ID” then in the field next 
to it enter the document numbers 83559823 and 83617737 

 
Or a copy of the Remediation Work Plan may be available for review between May 8, 
2024 and June 7, 2024 at: 

 
Allen County Public Library 
900 Library Plaza 

  Fort Wayne, IN 46802 
 

IDEM will accept written comments until June 7, 2024.   
 

Mail your comments to: 
 
Mark A. Nance, Senior Environmental Manager 

 IDEM Voluntary Remediation Program 
 100 North Senate Avenue, N1101 
 Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251 

or by email MNance@idem.IN.gov 
 

For further information or for assistance accessing the Remediation Work Plan, contact 
Mark A. Nance at (317) 233-7089, (800) 451-6027. 
 


